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Our Ref: FOI 19/150 

 

19 August 2019 

 

George Mounokoliavitz  

request-591009-71b22fd5@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

Dear George 

 

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 19th July 2019. 

 

Under the FOIA you made the following request to the University: 

 

Your Request LJMU Response 

  

Please provide the following admissions data in 
relation to the law-related courses that were 
offered by your university in UCAS Clearing 2018 
(i.e. any courses with course code M1xx): 
 

 

The total number of candidates who applied for one 
of these courses through Clearing; 

106. This is the number of students who were 
made an offer through clearing. 

The number of candidates whose applications 
through Clearing were accepted 

102. This is the number of students who 
accepted an offer made through clearing and 
enrolled. 

The number of candidates who achieved AAA or 
above at A-level 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Withheld under s.43 FOIA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The number of candidates who achieved AAB 

The number of candidates who achieved ABB 

The number of candidates who achieved BBB 

The number of candidates who achieved BBC 

The number of candidates who achieved BCC 

The number of candidates who achieved CCC 

The number of candidates who achieved CCD 

The number of candidates who achieved CDD 

The number of candidates who achieved DDD or 
Below 

 

In relation to questions 3-12 of your request, the University withholds this information under 

Section 43 of the FOIA as it is likely to be prejudicial to its ability to participate competitively 

in a commercial market.  We have conducted a balancing test of the public interests and 

concluded that in this instance the weight of the public interest is in favour of withholding.  
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The University considers it has fully complied with your request, but if you wish to seek an 

internal review, you should do so in writing, within 40 days of receipt of this letter, to 

Professor Peter Byers, Pro Vice Chancellor (Education), Vice-Chancellor’s Office, Egerton 

Court, 2 Rodney Street, Liverpool, L1 2UA 

Emailed requests can be sent to: FOI@ljmu.ac.ukwhere they will be logged and passed to 

Professor Byers for consideration.  

Once having appealed, if you are still not satisfied with our response, you have the right to 

apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision whether, in any specified respect, your 

request for information has not been dealt with in accordance with the requirements of Part I 

of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The Information Commissioner’s address is: Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  Details on how to complain can be found 

on the Information Commissioner’s website: www.ico.org.uk  

 

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Simon Horsfield 

Information Officer (Governance and Compliance)  
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